
The Project for the Construction of a Science Laboratory 
Block at Bezza Al-Hijji Senior Secondary School in Adjumani 
District 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Bezza Al-Hijji Senior Secondary School 

Amount of funding US$ 77,153 

Signatory Ms. Keliki Josephine Mama, Head Teacher 

Name of the project The Project for the Construction of a Science 
Laboratory Block at Bezza Al-Hijji Senior 
Secondary School in Adjumani District 

Location of the project Adjumani District 

Items funded through this 
project 

Science Laboratory Block (including 3 rooms for 
chemistry, biology, and physics) and Furniture 

Date of Grant Signing  27 January 2016 

   
 
Bezza Al-Hijji Senior Secondary School is a community school located in Adjumani 
District, Northern Uganda, and is a learning centre to 252 boy students and 86 girl 
students from S1 to S4 and 21 teachers. The school currently uses a standard 
classroom as a science laboratory, which hardly meets the government’s safety 
standard. Since there is no store for science equipment and chemicals, they are all 
stored under tables in the laboratory. Furthermore, the space of the existing laboratory 
is only enough to accommodate 21 students at once in spite of the fact that the average 
number of students in a class is 84, which forces a class to be divided into three groups 
and use the laboratory in shifts. Therefore, this project will construct a science 
laboratory block which has three rooms for chemistry, biology and physics, and also 
procure furniture in order to improve students’ learning environment. 
 
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the grant contract with 
Ms. Keliki Josephine Mama, Head Teacher of Bezza Al-Hijji Senior Secondary School, 
on 27 January 2016 at the Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

